
FOCUS ON YOUTH CHOIR 

The St. Brigid Music Ministry program offers a place for folks of all ages, and 

one of the ensembles we love to hear from is the Youth Choir, who ministers on 

the first Sunday of the month at the 12:30 Mass. This group is open to 

youth and young adults ages 13 on up, and we are seeking new members to 

join us. The Youth Choir brings a more contemporary style to the music, and its 

repertoire is largely taken from the SPIRIT & SONG hymnal, which includes music 

from Matt Maher, Ken Canedo, Steve Angrisano, and other artists whose 

music has become part of our lives in the past few years. Of course, the 

group also includes standard favorites in the Masses at which they sing. 

Led by Cheri Ayoub and her husband, Rob, the Youth Choir meets on the last 

two Mondays of each month at 7:45 pm in order to allow time for the student 

members to be freed up from school extracurricular activities. The group is 

seeking new members and invite interested youth to join them in the Music 

Ministry Rehearsal Room. We know that there have to be more youth who 

can offer their musical talents in service of the Lord and His people (both singers and 

instrumentalists are welcome!); won’t you please join us and “make a joyful 

noise” unto the Lord? Parents: please encourage your middle and high school age 

children to come to the Youth Choir. It is a great place to reaffirm and practice 

their faith among like-minded peers. Interested in joining? Sign up at GroupMe 

@St. Brigid Youth Choir. Questions? Please contact Dorothy at (210)391-1193 

(text is okay!) or DorothyMY@aol.com. 


